

September 28, 2016

Representative Bobby Guerra Bobby Guerra Campaign 10213 North 10th Street McAllen, TX, 78504

RE: Campaign Contribution

Dear Representative Guerra:

We realize the personal commitment you have made in both time and money in order to step forward to serve the citizens of the State of Texas. For that we say, "thank you."

We also realize the enormous cost of running for public office and the necessity of raising money to defray those costs. We hope the enclosed contribution will assist you in those efforts.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Besserman General Counsel

fewill Som

